
 

DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS 

 

CHANGE OF CUSTODIAN  

 
 
 
 

March 01, 2018 
 

COUNTRY: BRAZIL 
 
Notice is hereby given by BNY Mellon (as Depositary) to owners and holders of Depositary Receipts of the 
change of custodian from Itau Unibanco S.A. to Banco Bradesco S.A. for the below listed Depositary Receipt 
program effective March 14, 2018. 
 
 

 

DR ISSUE SYMBOL CUSIP RATIO (DR:ORD) 

SABESP SBS 20441A102 1:1 

 
 

 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact: 

New York  New York 

Rick Maehr  Ravi Davis 

Head of Broker Solutions, New York  Broker Solutions, New York 

Richard.Maehr@bnymellon.com   ravi.davis@bnymellon.com  

    

London  London  

Mark Lewis  Jacek Jankowski 

Head of Broker Solutions, London  Broker Solutions, London 

mark.lewis@bnymellon.com   jacek.jankowski@bnymellon.com  

 

 

 

This information and data is provided for general informational purposes only; it is not to be used or relied upon for any purpose, including making investment decisions or for trading purposes. 
BNY Mellon does not warrant or guarantee the accuracy, timeliness or completeness of this information of data and shall have no liability for investment or other decisions based hereon, 
including market value loss on the sale or purchase of securities or other instruments of obligations. We do not undertake any obligation to update or amend this information or data. We 
provide no advice nor recommendation or endorsement with respect to any company or securities. Nothing herein shall be deemed to constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy 
securities. Depositary Receipts are not insured by the FDIC or any government agency, are not deposits or other obligations of, and are not guaranteed by BNYM Mellon, and are subject to 
investment risks.
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